
 

 

 

 

 
 
December 1, 2008 

 
 
  

Subject:  Letter of Guaranty – Steelstick Epoxy Putty Repair (55374) 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 

 
Steelstick Epoxy Putty Repair is acceptable for use in a USDA regulated facility.  This means 
that the outer surface material of Steelstick does not contain any known carcinogen, mutagen 
or teratogen classified as hazardous substances; heavy metals or other toxic substances; 
antimicrobials; pesticides or substances with pesticidal characteristics.  
 
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the Regulatory 
Affairs Department at the number listed below or at the e-mail address 
regulatoryaffairs@lawsonproducts.com. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Heather Buck 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 
 


